
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HERE GIVEN that a public hearing will be convened by the Town Board of the 
Town of Yorktown, Westchester County, New York on April 3, 2018 at the Town Hall, 363 
Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, New York at 7:30 o’clock PM, or as soon thereafter as the 
same can be heard to consider the application for a wetlands permit by the New York City 
Department of Environmental Protection for the purpose of conducting a pilot project to treat the 
aquatic invasive species Hydrilla Verticilata in two sample areas of the New Croton Reservoir 
that cover approximately 22 acres. 
 
A copy of said application is on file in the office of the Town Clerk, at the said Town Hall, 
where the same may be inspected during regular office hours or on the Town Clerk’s webpage at 
www.yorktownny.org/townclerk under “Pending Projects.” 
 
The public hearing may be viewed online at http://www.yorktownny.org/townboard/meeting-
videos. 
 
All persons in interest and citizens shall be heard at the public hearing to be held as aforesaid. 
 
 
       DIANA L. QUAST, RMC 
       TOWN CLERK 
       TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
 


